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(CCC) Class E Properties

I would be grateful for the following information:
1. The number of class E properties in your local authority area
Additionally, the number of
1. Applications made and;
2. Successful applications made
since 1st august 2021 to convert Class E (commercial, business and service use) properties into Class C3 (residential use) properties through permitted development.
1. The number of properties that have now been converted from Class E to Class C3 through permitted development

Response

This information is already reasonably accessible to you. Under section 21 Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI) there is no right of access via the FOI Act if this is the case
In order to find the information you can perform an advanced search Applications Search (greatercambridgeplanning.org) There are application types for Prior Approvals and Permitted Development. The results can be filtered by typing class E into the description box. The date fields can be used to filter the results further.
A guide to using the search function can be found here: https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/public-access-user-guide/
 You do not need to set up an account to use the system though.
We do not hold information regarding the number of Class E properties in the local authority area or the number of properties that have been converted.

We aim to provide a high-quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied with this response. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk

